Info

From: Kristyn Thoburn <kristyn@arctickingdom.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 11:55 AM

To: Mia Otokiak

Cc: Info

Subject: RE: NIRB 15AN029: Clarification Questions

Hi Mia,

Please see below for my answers.

Thanks very much,
Kristyn

Kristyn Thoburn

VP Operations

T+416.322.7066 x104 | M +416.726.0389

PO Box 6117, Iqaluit, Nunavut, Canada, XOA OHO
www.arctickingdom.com

From: Mia Otokiak <motokiak@nirb.ca>

Sent: March 4, 2020 3:06 PM

To: Kristyn Thoburn <kristyn@arctickingdom.com>
Cc: Info <info@nirb.ca>

Subject: NIRB 15AN029: Clarification Questions

Hello,
My name is Mia Otokiak and | am the Junior Technical Advisor that has been assigned to your NIRB Screening File No.: 15AN029.

After reviewing your NIRB Online Application, | just have a few clarification questions:
1. Canyou provide coordinates of the temporary camp on Lancaster Sound and can you clarify whether the camp would be on an ice floe?
We are still speaking to communities to decide where the best location will be. We are speaking to Arctic Bay, Pond Inlet and Clyde River. The camp will be on ice
near a floe edge.
2. Can you confirm that you will be using snowmobiles to transport personnel and equipment to facilitate tourist activities?
That is correct.
3. Can you clarify how you will be receiving water for the duration of the Lancaster Sound camp?
Generally for our floe edge camps, we get water by melting snow or ice or from freshwater pools on top of the ice.
4. Where will you be storing your fuel cache for the duration of the camp?
Fuel will be stored in the base camps. We store all fuel in fuel berms and have spill kits on-site.
5. Will you be using the existing landing strip on Coburg Island, will you be creating a new one or will you be landing on the ice?
We will be using the existing landing strip on Coburg Island for the twin otter. We are looking for permission to land the helicopter in other locations on the
island. We would not disturb wildlife and have requested guidance from Canada Wildlife Service of any areas that would not be permitted.

If you require any further information, please don’t hesitate to ask.
I look forward to your response, and if you have any questions or comments, you can email me back here or call me directly at (867) 983-4622.
Please be advised to cc info@nirb.ca in all future correspondence.

Best regards,

Mia Otokiak

Junior Technical Advisor

Nunavut Impact Review Board

P.O Box 1360 (29 Mitik)

Cambridge Bay, Nunavut X0B 0CO0

Ph.: (867)-983-4622 Fax: (867)-983-2594
Email: motokiak@nirb.ca

Web: www.nirb.ca Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033




